
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT DECEMBER 2017         
INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 
December 13, 2017 
 
1) ISO review is complete will have final results hopefully by the end of January 
2018. We will retain our rating of 6  
 
2) Single channel system is making progress, tower is now in place at Lookout 
Mountain site, but still needs to have microwave dishes mounted, wiring and 
equipment installed. Other items at other sites also need to be completed. All 
work should be completed by the end of January 2018.  
 
3) JCMARS agreement is almost complete, Chiefs will meet in January to work 
out final details. 
 
Calls for December 
2-Medical, 2-Mva, 4-Smoke Checks, 1-Industrial Fire, 1-False Alarm,                     
3-Cancel En route 2- Citizen Assists. 
Total for December-15 
Total for Year-298 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson 
Chief 
 
 


